
From: Tadhg Daly [mailto: ] 
Sent: Wednesday 25 March 2020 16:04
To: Susan Cliffe; Registration
Cc: Fiona Kenny; info@nhi.ie
Subject: FW: Regulatory response by HIQA and the Chief Inspector of Social Services to COVID-
19

Hi Susan

As per my call just now we would appreciate clarity on the regulatory notice – Cmmuinque 2 –
issued 12th March

Attached states NF01 notification which is now saying any death requires reporting.

The 2013 Care & Welfare Regulations advises as follows:

The Chief Inspector shall be notified of the occurrence of any of the following events within 3 days
of such occurrence and a record of the event shall be kept:  (a) the unexpected death of any
resident, including the death of any resident following transfer to hospital from the designated
centre and the circumstances and cause of death when established.

Can you clarify

Thanks

Tadhg




